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19 November 2009

Dear Mr John Horsthuis

On behalf of The Friends of Laxey School, we would like to Thank You for your on
going generous contributions towards events held at Laxey School over the past

twelve months.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Q bachoon
P L Maclean

Secretary
The Friends of Laxey School



